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President, IALPA 

In 1989 Evan Cullen joined Aer Lingus directly from college as a fully sponsored trainee 

pilot. Currently an A320 captain with Aer Lingus, he first got involved in IALPA through 

Aer Lingus pilot pay and scope negotiations in 1996 and completed the IFALPA 

negotiations course in the same year.  

In 2001 Captain Cullen was appointed to lead the IALPA negotiating team on the 

restructuring of Aer Lingus following the 911 tragedy. He was elected President of Irish 

ALPA in 2003 and has been re-elected on 5 subsequent occasions. 

 


